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January 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Believe it or not, your son/daughter’s promotion is just around the corner! 

 

On Friday, January 24, 2020 all 8th graders will be measured for their gowns during gym/health 

class.  The cost of the gown is $15.00.  The money is due on January 24th.  Please make a check 

payable to the John H. Walker Middle School.  Any student not being promoted will be given a 

full refund.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call at 973-661-8871. 

 

 

 

 

            

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Tracy Egan 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


